














FROM THE CHAIR:
JENNIFER DOWD

Dear Families and Friends,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees, thank you for your support
of The Epiphany School Foundation. Through your generosity
we can continue to enrich the educational experience of the
students at The Epiphany School, while keeping tuition at an
affordable level for every family.

Continuous improvement will
always be necessary to maintain
our tradition of excellence.

Our classrooms have enhanced
technology in the form of iPads,
laptops, and RealTouch Interactive
LCD Displays. Exciting partnerships
with programs such as Rising City
Arts and the New York Historical
Society complement our students’
curriculum. Wellness in the Schools
(WITS) has provided supplemental
nutrition and fitness education.

Funding from the Foundation also allows for assistant teachers
in Toddler Twos through Grade 4, a reading specialist, math
coordinator and specialized faculty in art, music, foreign
language, and physical education. We support our faculty with

funding for continued education and professional development.

We need your support to continue funding these wonderful

educational programs and services that are not covered by tuition.

This amounts to over $1,500 per student not being covered by
tuition. The most direct way to support our students is through
the Annual Fund. Please consider making a gift to the Annual
Fund this year. We strive to have 100% participation from our

parents, as well as seek support from our alumni, faculty, and local

corporations and foundations. All gifts to the Annual Fund are
fully tax-deductible and are eligible for company matching.

We also host many events throughout the year that not only raise

money, but also give us the opportunity to come together as a
community. The Walk & Fall Festival, Hall of Fame Reception,
Christmas Car Raffle, Spring Auction, and Golf Outing offer
something for everyone! An easy and fun way to support the
Foundation is to attend at least one of these events. Another
important way to contribute is to give your time. We would not

be able to execute our fundraising events without our volunteers.

I hope to see you at one of our upcoming Foundation events.

Thank you to our families and friends for your continued support!

Sincerely,

Chair, Board of Trustees
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BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Jennifer Dowd
Chair

Children:

Chase (Grade 1)
Abby (Grade 3)

Pamela Felenstein
Children:

Ryan (Grade 5
Thomas (Grade 8)
Matthew '17

John Ivanac
Finance Co-Chair
Children:

Julia (Grade 4)

Sara Mullen
Children:
Timothy (Grade 2)

Felix Sencion
Children:

Sebastian (Grade 6)
Silverio (Grade 8)

Arun Banerjee
Finance Co-Chair
Children:

Alexander (Grade 4)
Arianna (Grade 6)

Kevin Greaney
Children:

Clara (K)

Harrison (Grade 4)
Fiona (Grade 6)

Jennifer Monreal-Walsh
Children:
Francisco (Grade 4)

Albert Muzaurieta
Annual Fund Chair
Children: Annabelle (K)
Francisco (Grade 3)
Rosemary (Grade 5)

Christopher Tanoff
Children:

Jake (Grade 3)
Christopher (Grade 5)

Joanna Cawley
Children:

Ava Jane (Grade 5)
Liam '17

Allison Hemming
Children:

Fiona (Grade 6)
Marcella (Grade 8)

Matthew Morningstar
Children:
Ethan (Grade 1)

AJ Pino, Jr.'82
Children:

Michael (Grade 6)
Angelo (Grade 8)

Rose Vrabel
Children:
Alexandra (Grade 1)
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TaE EPIPHANY SCHOOL HIGH SCHOOLS
FOUNDATION & COLLEGES

234 East 22nd Street, New York, NY 10010
Schools attended

by Epiphany graduates
reflect a wide range

of interests and overall
academic excellence.

High School Choices
Class of 2018

Lower Campus Upper Campus Early Childhood Center
234 East 22nd Street 141 East 28th Street 152 East 29th Street

College Choices
Class of 2014

The Epiphany School

The Epiphany School provides an educational environment that inspires academic
achievement, fosters spiritual growth, and celebrates the individual. Teachers,
administrators, students, and parents at The Epiphany School partner to ensure
a nurturing, supportive community. Our students receive a well-rounded, highly
competitive, and individually challenging academic experience, grounded in the
value-centered Catholic tradition.

Led by the example of our teachers and parents, who share their many gifts with our
school community, students are inspired to use the knowledge, skills, and values they
acquire at The Epiphany School. Graduates continue to top-ranked high schools in
and around New York City, confident in their intellectual abilities, secure in their sense
of purpose, and committed to improving the world as moral and ethical people.

@ www.epiphanyschoolfoundation.org e 212.473.6158 Q @_epiphanyschool
ﬁ facebook.com/epiphany.schoolfoundation instagram.com/theepiphanyschool

Designed by EPO Creative, Inc. / Photography by Luka Funduk



